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We look forward to seeing you at our 9:00 Worship Service

Reservations are no longer required, and masks are no longer required for those fully
vaccinated while indoors. We invite you to continue to join us under the tent for fellowship
after the service. All in-person worship information can be found here.

July 4, 2021 Sunday Classes
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time Centering Prayer
Richard Miller preaching 8:00 AM - Prayer & Scripture at WPC and onZoom
Watch online at 9:00 AM Adult Education
July 11 -10:30 AM join David King, see more details
Weekly bulletins are available. below
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day Children's Sunday School
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy July 4 - 10:00 AM Kids Corner Under the Tent
by clicking here. Kids can meet Mrs. M and Shep under the tent for a
fun time of stories, crafts, and special treats!

The Church will be closed on
Monday, July 5 for the July fourth holiday.
Have a safe and fun holiday.

Love Your Neighbor / Faith in Action

Are you looking for a way to share in the celebration of

July 4th?

If you are 12 or older (with adult supervision), then look no further than Outley
House in SW Philadelphia. We will be preparing and serving lunch at the Outley
House Men's Shelter (6901 Woodland Avenue Philadelphia) on Saturday, July 3,
beginning at 9:00 a.m. (finishing by 1:00 p.m.). Masks are required (New
plexiglass screen has been installed on the serving line!). Call Carmela Curatola
with any questions at 484-463-7416. The next opportunity to serve will be
Saturday, September 4. Feel free to peruse the website for more information.

Bible in a Book-bag Project

The Deacons are collecting funds for the annual Bible-in-a- Book-Bag
project. A donation of $75 will purchase a bookbag, Bible, and school
supplies for one student at the Cornerstone Christian Academy for the
upcoming school year. Donations can be made as part of the regular
Sunday collection via checks made payable to "Wayne Presbyterian
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Church" with "Bible-in-a-Book-Bag" in the memo line OR can be

made online. Select "Giving" from the homepage, then "Give Online". In
the Fund section, select "Directed Gift" and in the "Direct Your Giving"
section, indicate "Bible-in-a-Book-Bag".

Be a fan of CityLights

100 fans (or funds) by Sunday, July 18!

For over 10 years we have been collecting fans in the summer for

Southwest Philadelphia. Many in the Southwest community need fans —

members of the community who suffer from COVID-19, asthma or other

illnesses, those with young children, pregnant women and senior citizens.

If you have fans or air conditioners to donate, you can call the Church

Office (610-688-8700) and arrange to drop them off. You may also make a

monetary donation of approximately $30 to cover the cost of a fan. For
monetary donations, please make checks payable to Wayne Presbyterian Church adding “Fan Collection
for CityLights” on the memo line of your check. Or you can contribute online (check or credit card) and
select Directed Gift, then type Fan collection. Donating fans is one small way to put your faith in action.

Adult Ed Class starting July 11 at 10:30 AM - Fireside Rm.

“Radical Witness: Theology & Practice” with David King. We will be looking at
Christians from the 20th century - Dietrich Bonhoeffer, St. Oscar Romero, Dorothy Day,
Ida B. Wells, James Cone - giving particular attention to the way their theology and
traditions shaped their social and political witness. Join us! You can sign up here.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM in the Fireside Rm.
We will continue meeting through the summer months, kicking off
July with Katy and David:
Katy Shevel, Associate Pastor for Congregational Lifewill lead our discussion on
July 1 with a preview of her upcoming ‘Companions in the Wilderness”Adult
Education class scheduled for Sunday mornings this fall. She will explore the faith of
the early Desert Mothers and their unique monastic experience. OnJuly 15 Katy will
lead a discussion of some African American readings of Pauline scripture.
David King, Pastoral Intern 2021 will lead on July 8th with a discussion of Psalm 139 and
Theologies of Surveillance. David will be back onJuly 22"? to talk about Race, Representation,
and Resurrection. David just completed his first year of seminary at Princeton Theological
Seminary, and is a graduate of Haverford College, having earned B.A.’s in Philosophy and
Religious Studies, with high honors in the latter. Welcome David!

Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for full details.
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